
Dr. John B. Cobb, Jr. 
School of Theology 
Foothill Blvd. at College 
Claremont, California 91711 

Dear John: 

February 9, 1970 

I ~as pleased to receive your letter on the proposed 
Journal on Process Studies. I certainly would like to share 
in the effort to get the Journal off the ground and I look 
forward to following it as it develops. 

Enclosed is my check for $10. With r.ty best wishes that 
the effort is a successful one. 

TCO/ra 

CURRENT ADDRESS: 

The Institute of Religion 
The Texas , 1edical Center 
Houston, Texas 77025 

Yours cordially and sincerely, 

Thomas c. Oden 
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